ACE MINUTES/REPORT 2/3/2015
Members present:  Angie de Braga, Patty Fox, Karen Kimber, Sally Rampe, Frank Sawyer, Justine Stout and Brandy Nielsen.  
Angie de Braga distributed evaluations from the Cowboy Poetry Gathering Humanities Speakers’ events help on campus.  The comments were very positive.
Justine Stout reported that the Film Festival is ready to go.  Movies have been ordered and will be received approximately 3 to 4 days prior to the showing.  Swank, the company the films have been ordered from, have increased their security due to piracy issues.  Justine will be making Facebook posts on each film prior to the showing.  Food will be served with each showing.
Sally Rampe asked for volunteers in helping put up The One is Silver, the other is Gold exhibit on Wednesday, February 4.  The artists, Jack Malotte will be putting on an artist’s demonstration on March 5 which is also the date of the artist’s reception.  Leah Brady will teach a class at GBC on gourd containers on April 18.  Sally is looking for help with advertising for these events.  Justine offered help through Facebook posts.
The Richter Uzur duo will be performing at GBC on March 5th.  ACE received both grants we applied for and from ticket sales for the event, the committee should be able to cover the costs of the event.   Two educational outreach programs have been set-up.  One is with the Elko High School Band, Strings and Chorus groups and the other is with the juveniles at the Nevada Youth Training Center.  
Justine Stout has agreed to lead the next TED Talk event at GBC.  The event will take place in April.  The theme is possibly science/arts related talks.  Justine asked committee members to email her their nominations for the talks.  
Karen Kimber gave the Argentum report.  The committee will be meeting next week but advertising is out in the communities.  March 13th is the deadline for submissions.
The meeting was adjourned at 4:53 p.m.
The next meeting will be held March 3, 2015 at 4:00 p.m.
